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September 2, 2015


Question & Answers – Ref.: Bid #216-06
Qualitative Research Services


Grand Valley State University has received the following questions in regards to our request for proposals for qualitative research services. Please note responses to these questions are noted in blue.

1. Has GVSU done this type of study in the past? If so, will we have access to findings?

We have not done this type of study before. 

2. Will we have access to last 5 years of student recruitment, acceptance and enrollment data?

Yes in aggregate. 

3. Will we have access to the implementation and outcome information for current outreach programs and initiatives (e.g., Cook Library Center Scholars Program or LSI)?
Yes.

4. When would the work be expected to begin?
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Once a firm is selected this fall, we can start. 

5. Is there an established budget range for this project?

We have not done this type of study before so we don't have a budget range. 


Proposals are due Thursday, October 1, 2015 by 10:00 AM

Thank you for your participation,


Valerie Rhodes-Sorrelle, C.P.M.
Sr. Strategic Sourcing Specialist
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